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Merced Scholars Dual Language Immersion
DLI held their first parent workshop about the
benefits of bilingualism in March. There was a
good turnout of parents. The school participated
in the Merced County Library March Read-a-Thon.
The library provided students with an In-N-Out
voucher for every 5 books read. Some students
earned as much as 6 vouchers! Parents, staff and
teachers coordinated a schoolwide Egg Hunt.
Bonnie the Bunny made a surprise visit, making
the event more special for the kids.

Student Programs



Student Programs 2nd Interim Budget

Student Programs Enrollment 
(as of April 2024)

Valley Community: 481
Juvenile Hall: 12

Scholars NCB: 281
Scholars DLI: 38
Come Back : 129

Student Programs
Central Office has
relocated to the

Thorington Building
1640 N Street, Suite 230

Merced, CA 95341

Job and Resource Fair 
Los Banos Valley held its first post-
COVID Job and Resource Fair on April
12th. This event was open to our
students and the community. There
were 21 exhibitors and 59 participants.
We look forward to continuing and
growing the success of this event in the
future. 3.7%

College Admissions
The Atwater Education Center took
students to visit the Merced College
Blue Devil‘s Day. Students have been
receiving college acceptance letters.
So far, we have students accepted to
UC Berkeley, UC Merced, CSU
Stanislaus, and CSU Fresno. 

TOTAL SERVED: 1979
TOTAL ENROLLED: 941


